On December 5th 2008 the 60 km/h limit was removed from the M50 mainline from Palmerstown to the boundary with Fingal County Council.  This was put in place to facilitate the removal of the Toll Bridge.  The speed limit has now reverted to 100 km/h.
A speed limit of 60 km/h on the M50 between a point 340m south of the Greenhills Road overbridge and the County boundary with South Dublin County Council /Dun Laoghaire County Council, is in place in  both directions to facilitate the M50 upgrade. This is expected to stay in place until the upgrade is complete.
The following table shows the number of penalty points current issued to drivers as at the 31st October 2008 ( The County refers to the county where the driving licence was issued and Dublin City Council is the licensing authority for all counties in the Dublin Region).
[image: image1.emf]
[image: image2.emf]
